Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 874

From: KRISTY SHORE

To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Objection to extension of the emergency bill
Date: Friday, 4 March 2022 10:32:11 AM

To: cssc@parliament.qld.gov.au

Subject: Objection to extension of the emergency bill

Dear Committee,

I object to any Extension of the Emergency Bill for the following
reasons;

An extension is not warranted and should NOT be
granted. Although any death is tragic the survival rate is very
high for COVID 19.

There has been an over reaching of the use of the Emergency
Powers by the government. LLockdowns, mandates and
quarantine have had a disproportionately negative impact on the
mental health and economic health of the community. The
measures taken by the government did not have the desired
outcome. The policies implemented have proved coercive,
discriminatory and had long lasting devastating effect on the
community.

Any extension of the powers is not required to meet and respond
responsibly, proportionally and co-operatively with the
community.

My personal information including my name, signature, address or

contact information is not to be disclosed when displaying this
submission.

Regards

Kristy Shore
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